
Response received via email: 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

E.ON welcomes the opportunity to respond to the consultation of IUK and NGG on the revision of 

their Interconnection Agreement with regard to the implementation of the Network Codes CAM, 

BAL and INT. We took note of the changes regarding inter-TSO cooperation arising from the Network 

Code INT and support these. Regarding the proposed balancing rules, we appreciate the full 

implementation of the respective Network Code for both TSOs. We support the idea that TSOs are 

taking more responsibility for operational balancing issues. 

 

The only issue where we haven’t received any feedback so far is how do TSOs propose to manage 

unmatched capacities left over with shippers post bundling on 01/11/2015. We do not support the 

idea of surrendering unmatched capacities and instead prefer an option to buy the other side to 

match capacities across IPs. 

 

We look forward to your feedback. 

 

Regards, 

Jayant Malik 

E.ON Global Commodities SE 

 

 


